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The IT department has been busy working on a variety of projects, the three top projects right 
now being:

1) New Courts hardware deployments.
The Circuit Clerk and the Courts received grant money to upgrade technology. The grant 
requires the equipment be deployed promptly, so IT staff has been working to install the new 
printers, scanners and printers to meet grant deadlines.

2) Board room upgrades.
IT is working with Wendy Ryerson to coordinate the board room audio and visual upgrades.

3) New IT server room.
We’re considering relocating new IT server equipment on 2nd floor of New Courts. IT is 
coordinating this research, including cost estimates, with Wendy Ryerson and Greg Saunders.

Please contact me at pgorski@countyoflee.org with any IT project questions that you may have.
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